
 
From: Karin Turner <kturner@qualtekwireless.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 10:09 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: NE Permitting <nepermitting@qualtekwireless.com> 
Subject: DOCKET NO. 488 - Homeland Towers, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public 
Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 93 
Richards Road, Kent, Connecticut - CT2693 / NSB 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning, 
 
We have completed the AT&T modifications on the existing telecommunications facilities at the subject 
site and are looking to close the CSC Permit.   
 
Should you require any additional information, please let us know. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karin 
 

Karin L. Turner / Construction Operations Specialist / 978.437.0443 / 
kturner@qualtekwireless.com 
11 Northeastern Blvd, Suite 102, Nashua, NH 03062 
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